Dear Averils

I am sending you herewith copies of letters
which I have written to Normen Armour and Willard
Thorpe both of which are self-explenstory &nd I think
you will be interested in the information I gave in
the letter to Normen Armour.

With all good wishes,

Cordially and faithfully yours,

GSMs e George 8. Messersmith
Att,

The Honoratle Averil Harriman
Becretary of Commerce
Department of Commerce
Washington, D. C,




